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CONFIDENTIAL 

 
 

Notification Number: 220601 Date: 10.02.2022 

Product Identification: Arduino Shield SGP30_SHTC1 (2.000.061), Arduino Shield SGPC3_SHTC3 (3.000.106) 
  

 Std     Customer Specific 
 
Product Discontinuation Schedule 

Last Time Buy (non-cancelable & non-returnable): 31.03.2022 

Last Time Delivery: 30.04.2022 

Replacement Product: no direct replacement product; SEK-SVM4x (3.000.630) for SGP40 and SGP41 customers 

Note:  
With this notification, Sensirion informs about the discontinuation of the two Arduino shield products equipped with either 
SGP30 (2.000.061) or SGPC3 (3.000.106) after the last time delivery date (see above). Since SGP30 (1-101646-01) and 
SGPC3 (1-101647-01) are NRND, Sensirion stops the developer support for these products. Customers who want to inte-
grate the new products SGP40 and SGP41 into embedded platforms can purchase either the SEK-SVM4x (3.000.630) 
evaluation kit or breakout boards by third party suppliers. 

Sensirion Contact: info@sensirion.com  

Should you have any issues with this Product Discontinuation announcement, please contact Sensirion using the e-mail 
address above within 30 days. No response will be deemed as acceptance of the Product Discontinuation and the Product 
Discontinuation will be implemented pursuant to the timeline set forth above. 
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